
July 8, 1980 

Dr. John D. Morgan 

Principal King' s College  
266 Epworth Avenue  
London, Ontario  
N6A 2M3  

Dear Dr. Morgan: 

Thank you for your letter with the enclosed documents relating to the nature of Catholic 
universities and to the particular authority delegated by Bishop Carter to the Board of Directors 
of King's College. 

I have read, carefully, both the letter of Bishop Carter of May 25, 1972, and the resource 
document "The Catholic University in the Modern World". I find myself, in general, in 
agreement with the contents of both the letter and the document, and have no objection, 
whatever, to their distribution to the Board of Directors. On the contrary, I enthusiastically 
support your proposal to do so. 

I see these documents as outlining essential principles which must govern the relationship 
between King's College and the Diocese of London. They are of philosophical and historical 
importance. Obviously, however, my approval is not to be construed as initiating any new or 
modifying any present arrangement between the diocese and the college. Rather, my approval 
is of the ideals expressed in these documents, ideals which we should continue to strive to 
implement in our relationship. 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Bishop Sherlock, Bishop of London. 

 


